From: (AGRI) on behalf of (AGRI)

Sent: jeudi 20 mai 2010 08:29

To: (AGRI)

Cc: (AGRI)

Subject: FW: NFU Future of CAP position Attachments: NFU_CAP Post 2013_final_Apr10.pdf

Pour info et enregistrement

From: @nfu.org.uk]

Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2010 7:29 PM

To:

Subject: NFU Future of CAP position

Dear all,

The National Farmers' Union (NFU) has now finalized its position on how we think the CAP should look after 2013 and we launched our paper at the start of May in Brussels. I attach a copy above for your information. We would be very interested in your feedback on the paper and hope that we can find a time in the near future to discuss it in person.

Thanks and best wishes

British Agriculture Bureau (BAB) 61 rue de Trèves, 6th floor B-1040 Brussels

Tel: +32 2 285 05 86 Fax: +32 2 230 39 28

This e-mail is from the National Farmers' Union ("the NFU") or one of the organisations ("the Organisations") permitted by the NFU to use the NFU network. The information contained in this e-mail and in any attachments is intended for the named recipient and may be privileged or confidential. If you receive this e-mail in error please notify the NFU immediately on 024 7685 8500. Do not copy it, distribute it or take any action based on the information contained in it. Delete it immediately from your computer. Neither the NFU nor the sender accepts any liability for any direct, indirect or consequential loss arising from any action taken in reliance on the information contained in this e-mail and gives no warranty or representation as to its accuracy or reliability. Nor does the NFU accept any liability for viruses which may be transmitted by it. It is your responsibility to scan the e-mail and its attachments (if any) for viruses. The NFU may monitor and read both incoming and outgoing e-mail communications to protect its legitimate interests. NFU, Registered in England No. 245E